
The 2015 Cancer World Journalist Grant was assigned to Sophie Fessl from Austria for her
story proposal on the problem of drug development in paediatric oncology, where survival rates have
stalled over the past 10 years. You can view Sophie’s final article here.

https://archive.cancerworld.net/spotlight-on/new-drugs-for-childhood-cancers-could-biotechs-end-the-drought/

